

## St Andrews Primary, Clifton Campville & Mary Howard Primary, Edingale



**Dear Mease Community** 



We've had so much to celebrate, and none of it would be possible without our incredible community. A massive thank you goes to the Friends of Mary Howard (FOMH) and the St. Andrews School Association (SASA). Our PTFA groups have been absolutely amazing, not only by organising fantastic fundraising events but also by dedicating countless hours to transforming our outdoor spaces. Thanks to their hard work, our schools have been revitalised, and our

children are already benefitting from the wonderful new areas for play and learning.

Our collaborative spirit continues to thrive. A fantastic example of this is our Willow class, where children from both schools come together to learn the ukulele. Using the TSSMAT mini-bus, children from Mary Howard are transported over to St. Andrews for an afternoon of music and PE. The music teacher has been so impressed with the exemplary

behaviour of the children, and this is a reflection of the wonderful attitudes they bring to every activity. This is also reflected in our weekly swimming lessons, where our Key Stage 2 students, who all attend sessions at Belgrave, are consistently praised for their excellent conduct.

The strength of our community was also on full display on September 13th, when our children performed at the



Edingale Village Show and took part in the Olympics which was run by staff from Mary Howard. Despite the weather, it was a truly great community event that showcased the children's resilience and enthusiasm.

For those with children starting school this September, you have settled in beautifully and are already an integral part of our Mease Family. We believe our schools provide a nurturing environment where every child is given the opportunity to grow and flourish.

If you are looking for a place where your child will be part of a supportive and vibrant community, then these



schools are certainly the place to send your child. For prospective families with children starting school in September of next year, we invite you to experience our nurturing environment firsthand at our upcoming stay and play sessions. Please see the flyers below for dates and details. We can't wait to meet you!

Warm regards,

**Rachel Mills** 

Executive Head, Mary Howard Primary and St. Andrews School



